Schools of Choice 2016-2017
Onsted Community Schools welcomes Schools of Choice students.  The first window of opportunity to apply for Schools of Choice admittance will be August 22, 2016 through September 9, 2016 for the first semester.  Second semester opportunity will run from December 19, 2016 through January 20, 2017.  
Applications are available in the building offices or at the Board of Education office.  For more information about Schools of Choice, please call (517) 467-2173.
